
STAFF REPORT 
 
DATE:  June 2, 2016      
 
RE: 2902 Harris Avenue ROW (permit application # T16-7974) 
 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
An application was submitted requesting the removal of (1) Strangler Fig 
tree that is attaching itself to an existing Mahogany tree.  A site inspection 
was done on May 17, 2016 and documented the following: 
 

           Tree Species: Strangler Fig (Ficus aurea)              
                 

 
 
 



 



 



 



 



 
 

 
 



Diameter: 22”  
Location: 20% (growing attached to an existing mahogany tree, roots are a 
potential trip hazard in the right of way)    
Species:  100% (on protected tree list)  
Condition: 50% (fair)  
Total Average Value = 56%  
Value x Diameter =  12.3 replacement caliper inches 
 
Complaint received by a resident of the block complaining that the strangler 
fig will eventually take over and strangle the mahogany tree.  One 
branch/trunk that was attaching itself to the side of the tree has been 
removed.  City foreman in charge of the tree trimmer crew states the rest 
of the tree can be removed without causing harm to the mahogany. 
    
Recommendation:  Recommend approval of the 
removal of one (1) Strangler Fig tree at 2902 
Harris Avenue in the right of way to be 
replaced with 12.3 caliper inches of dicot or 
fruit trees from approved list, FL#1, to be 
planted on City property. 
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